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Form 6 Graduation Dinner 
 
The Form 6 Graduation Dinner was held on 21 June 2012. 
Representatives of WYKPSA have attended the Graduation 
Dinner to encourage fresh graduates to join the WYKPSA. A 
significant number of graduates have registered as members 
of WYKPSA at the Graduation Dinner! 
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Non-JUPAS talk 
 
The Student Members Committee of WYKPSA has assisted the 
school in organizing a non-JUPAS talk on 30 June 2012 at WYK 
School Hall. It was held to provide more information about 
different study options such as overseas studies, associate 
degree, private institutions etc. to interested F. 6 and F. 7 
students. Around 15 alumni attended the talk and shared their 

experiences with the students. 

 
The WYKPSA is determined to enhance the networking among our alumni by encouraging the development of various 
professional interest groups. The purpose of those professional interest groups are to gather alumni from the same profession or 
who share similar interest. The legal interest group, alumni of which comprise of judges, solicitors, barristers and law students, 
had a lunch gathering at the Bankers Club at 43/F, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark on 29 June 2012. 
 
A lunch gathering and career sharing session will be held by Financial Services Interest Group, members of which comprise of 
alumni working in financial services industry, on 28 July 2012.  

WYKPSA encourages the development of professional interest groups 



	
  

AGM of PSA of WYHK 
The AGM of Past Students Association of Wah Yan College 
Hong Kong was held on 22 June 2012. The immediate past 
chairman of WYKPSA, Tom Ho, and the chairman of 
WYKPSA, Raymond Siu, have attended the AGM. 	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

 
FAQ about WYKPSA 
 
Q: What is the term of the Exco members? 
 
A: According to the Articles of Association of 
WYKPSA, the term of the Exco members shall be 
one year. All Exco members shall retire at each 
annual general meeting of WYKPSA and shall be 
eligible for re-election. The annual general meeting 
of WYKPSA is usually held in late May or early 
June each year. 
 
 

Memorable Moments of WYKPSA 

Interview with the reporters of SIGNUM 
 
The chairman of WYKPSA had interviews with the reporters 
of SIGNUM, the school newspaper, on 19 June 2012. 

What's next? 
 
Financial Services Interest Group: Lunch Gathering and Career sharing session  
A lunch gathering and career sharing session will be held by the Financial Services Interest Group, members of which comprise 
of alumni working in financial services industry, on 28 July 2012. The purpose of the career sharing session is to share 
experiences with those Wahyanites who are studying in university and intend to join the financial services industry after 
graduation. Details will be announced in due course. 
 
Wine Tasting 
A wine tasting activity will be held in early September 2012. Details will be announced in due course. 
 


